NAME &	Karen L. Sitnick, Director	
TITLE		C:
AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Mayor's Office of Employment Development 417 E. Fayette Street, Suite 468	
SUBJECT	City Council Bill 10-0505 – Minimum Wage Living Wage for Major Retailer Employees	

CITY of

BALTIMORE

MEMO



TO

DATE:

June 3, 2010

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council Room 400, City Hall

As written, Bill No. 10-0505 would require major retail stores to pay employees a living wage determined by the Board of Estimates. The Mayor's Office of Employment Development (MOED), Baltimore City's workforce investment agency and one-stop career center operator, takes no formal position on City Council Bill 10-0505.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation.

cc: Sophie Dagenais, Chief of Staff

Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor, Economic Development and Neighborhoods John W. Ashworth, Chairman, Baltimore Workforce Investment Board Jeffrey W. Smith, Executive Liaison for Public Policy, MOED

no position

